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SUBJECT: Commissioner Feldman and staff met with representatives of Dreamland 
Baby Company 
 
DATE OF MEETING: January 11, 2024 
 
LOG ENTRY SOURCE: COPF Staff 
 
LOCATION: Teleconference  
 
CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Commissioner Feldman, Doug Dziak, Thomas Fuller, and John 
Mitchell 
 
NON-CPSC ATTENDEES: Tara Williams (CEO, Dreamland Baby Company), Ellie 
Miller (VP, Marketing, Dreamland Baby Company), Edward Krenik (Senior Principal, 
Bracewell LLP), Dylan Pasiuk (Principal, Bracewell LLP), and Michelle Barry (President, 
Safe Infant Sleep). 
 
SUMMARY OF MEETING: Commissioner Feldman and staff met with representatives 
of Dreamland Baby Company to discuss wearable infant blankets. 
 
MATERIALS RECEIVED AT THE MEETING: NA 
 
 


